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● The Assessment Committee has their first meeting of Spring 2022 on February 4, 2022.
● During Fall 2022, Assessment Committee members reviewed the SLOs of 140 new or

revised courses in eLumen.
● We are assessing ILO 2 (Communicate) during Spring 2022. Please let your

departments and areas know that an email is forthcoming on Friday (2/4) asking for
faculty participation in this assessment! We are looking for faculty to send in examples of
assessing communication in their courses (i.e., papers, reflection essays, speeches,
videos, lab reports, etc.). The email will contain detailed instructions on how to submit
examples of communication assessment.

https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/BC-ILOs-and-GELOs_2020-21.pdf

